From: Tera Myers

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Assessment for 911 Magnolia Ave E
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 10:17:23 AM

To whom it may concern,

I have submitted payment for the 2021 Street Maintenance Service Program for Lighting and
Sweeping.

My concern is that our street really doesn't have lighting and there is never a sweeper in the
alley or the street in front of my house. My front yard is continuously used as a garbage can by
passers-by, the alley is constantly littered with trash, and zero city cleanup is done.

What am I actually paying for? Where is there work actually being done?

Have a good day.
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